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Counselor Message 
 

     Happy May!  It’s certainly been an 

eventful and different kind of second 

semester for schools. Who would have 

ever imagined the school year ending in 

a remote learning capacity? While this 

new format has been different and 

unfamiliar for most, it’s also been a great 

opportunity to demonstrate our ability to 

be flexible, resilient and patient as we 

forge ahead.   

     In April, the school counseling 

program provided digital learning 

activities for students. Activities are 

posted in Guidance Google Classrooms 

and also shared with classroom teachers 

to distribute to parents and students.  In 

April, students in grades K-2 continued 

social-emotional learning with Class 

Dojo characters, Mojo and Katie. 

Students in grades 3-5 continued with 

activities on stress management.  We 

also started college and career lessons. 

I’m super excited about the Virtual 

Career Day planned for students this 

year!  Stay tuned- it’s going to be treat!  

Thank you community members and 

parents for making this possible for our 

students!  

     It’s been another great year for the 

school counseling program with 

guidance lessons, school-wide service 

projects, and school participation in 

special events like International Dot 

Day, Red Ribbon Week, and the Great 

Kindness Challenge and facilitation of 

individual and small group counseling.  

     Have a great time this summer with 

family and friends- enjoy each other and    

make a lot of fabulous memories. 
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